
Dear member of the Governor’s Bridge Ratepayers Association,  

The City of Toronto and TRCA invite the members of the Governor’s Bridge Ratepayers Association 
(GBRA) to a consultation meeting to review the preliminary concept design for the revitalization of the 
Governor’s Bridge Lookout. As the key stakeholder involved in the original Governor’s Bridge Lookout, 
the City and TRCA would like to take this opportunity to provide GBRA members with the opportunity to 
review and provide feedback on the initial concept design.  

Consultation Meeting Details 

Date: Thursday, September 12, 2019 

Time: 6:30 – 8:30 PM 

Location: Evergreen Brick Works, Blakes Room (2nd floor), 550 Bayview Ave, Toronto (Access by                      
exterior/interior stairs or elevator) 

RSVP 

Please RSVP with Chris Fraser, chris@moveable.com, by Thursday, September 5, 2019.  

Project Background 

The City of Toronto and Toronto and Region Conservation Authority (TRCA) are undertaking a design 
exercise to revitalize the Governor’s Bridge Lookout at Don Valley Brick Works Park.  

Several issues with the Governor's Bridge Lookout have been of concern to City of Toronto staff for 
some time, such as vandalism, informal paths and shortcuts, vegetation damage, and non AODA 
compliance. Due to these concerns, City of Toronto staff and TRCA are planning a design revitalization of 
the Lookout that will better suit current and future use of Don Valley Brick Works Park as visitor 
numbers and pressures continue to grow. 

Governor's Lookout is closely associated with the GBRA, who helped fundraise and advocate for the park 
during its development, and currently includes a recognition plaque, as will the new design. 

Contact  

Please RSVP through your GBRA representative for this project, Chris Fraser chris@moveable.com, by 
Thursday, September 5, 2019. 

Project Manager: Cheryl Post, Natural Environment Specialist 
   Urban Forestry, City of Toronto 

     cheryl.post@toronto.ca | 416-392-1948 
 

 


